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The Montana Department of Transportation is rehabilitating the Higgins Avenue Bridge for increased safety and capacity. In 2020,
bridge construction will occur in two phases to keep motor and pedestrian traffic flowing. Use the QR code below for more info.
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* Phase 1: February 2020 - July 2020

+ Two-way traffic maintained on east side of Higgins Avenue Bridge

* Find more info by calling MDT at 406-207-4484 or emailing Info@BigSkyPublicRelations

* Phase 2 Traffic Impacts: More info on summer and fall traffic impacts by scanning the QR code at right.
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